
1 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of the Joint Application of 
Missouri-American Water Company and 
DCM Land, LLC, for a Variance from the 
Company’s Tariff Provisions Regarding 
the Extension of Company Mains 

)
)
)
)
) 

 
 

Case No. WE-2021-0390 
 

   
PUBLIC COUNSEL’S RESPONSE TO  

MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY’S SURRPEPLY 
 

COMES NOW the Office of Public Counsel (Public Counsel) and states that in its surreply 

Missouri-American Water Company has accurately corrected undersigned counsel’s inadvertent 

and unintentionally misleading error as to the sharing of the costs of main extensions that became 

effective in Missouri-American Water Company’s tariff on May 28, 2023.  

Respectfully, 

 /s/ Nathan Williams   
Nathan Williams 
Chief Deputy Public Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 35512  
 
Office of the Public Counsel 
Post Office Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 526-4975 (Voice) 
(573) 751-5562 (FAX) 
Nathan.Williams@opc.mo.gov 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 8th day of December 2023. 
 

/s/ Nathan Williams 

mailto:Nathan.Williams@opc.mo.gov

